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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE
We are trying to update our communication system through our website shown above with our

email address. Please use these tools to share any potential issues or questions you have regarding
neighborhood regulations and to get access to past and present newsletters. The whole Board wants
to hear your thoughts on how to make our neighborhood better, so consider sending us your ideas
through our email.

ELECTION
Volunteers will be needed for the next election, which will be held in October. To volunteer to be

on the board you must be a homeowner; however, renters are encouraged to attend meetings and
share their ideas/opinions. Everyone has a hand in making our neighborhood a more pleasant and
safe place to live. If you have an hour or two and would like to have your say, come join us.

FOURTH OF JULY
While fireworks may seem like a great way to celebrate the coming holiday, keep in mind that

they are AGAINST THE LAW within Houston city limits. Not only this, but your neighbors with
rowdy dogs and sleepy children will not appreciate being kept up into the early hours of the
morning by the thundering of a light show. To prevent a potential fire, injury or fine, and to keep
your neighbors happy, please go outside of the subdivision to pop your fireworks. Have a safe and
fun 4th of July!

HEAVY TRASH PICK UP
Heavy Trash Pickup occurs on the first Tuesday of each month. On “odd” months (January,

March, May, etc.), all heavy trash, including tree trash, will be picked up. On “even” months
(February, April, June, etc.) only tree trash will be picked up. Non-tree trash will not be picked up
on “even” month days, as per city regulation. Tires, TVs, and paint cans will not be picked up and
must be disposed of through different means (to rid of up to four tires, call 311). The earliest heavy
trash can be placed on curbside for both “even” and “odd” months is 6:00 p.m. the prior Friday. Any
sooner could call for a city inspector to issue a $200-$250 citation. The City of Houston also has a
FREE dump ground about two miles from us at 10785 Southwest Freeway. Bring your water bill
and a driver's license to dump up to five loads a month at any time.

http://www.brookfieldeastalieftx.org


DEED RESTRICTIONS
Restrictions including those pertaining to mowing, trash can visibility, the removal of tree stumps,
parking in yards and garage sales (limited to two per year) can be found on the website. Any
questions regarding these restrictions can be sent to us through the email found above. Be good
neighbors and keep your properties organized.


